ﬂ ﬁ BRANCH FAMILY FRIGHT NIGHT EARLY CLOSURE REQUEST

DISTRICT LIBRARY
August 14, 2025

www.BranchDistrictLibrary.org

Family Fright Night is scheduled for Friday, October 17 from 5-7pm. Similar to past years, we
request to close the Coldwater Branch a a little early to prepare for the event. Closing at
2pm should do the trick.
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